Delta Air lines is excited to unveil our new year-round, non-stop service, between Cape Town and Atlanta.
The first flight out of South Africa is due to commence on 14 December 2020, subject to government approvals.

Delta will operate a state-of-the-art Airbus A350-900 on the route. The inbound flight will stop in Johannesburg before continuing
to Cape Town. Delta's flights between Johannesburg, Cape Town and Atlanta are scheduled as follows:

Departs Arrives

Johannesburg at 18h20 Cape Town at 20h25

Cape Townat 22h10 Atlanta at 07h00 (next day)
Atlantaat 17h56 Johannesburg at 16h00 (next day)
IMPORTANT TO NOTE

Please consult your nearest US Consulate for the latest visa and travel document requirements when travelling on Delta Air Lines or one of our partner airlines.
Please note this is subject to change without prior notice

KEEP CLIMBING

Please refer to or for the latest travel updates. A D E L TA %”-}


http://www.delta.com/
https://pro.delta.com/content/agency/afr/en/home.html

